From: Matt Kopec

To: Haight. Glenn E (DFG)

Subject: In support of Sam Cotton

Date: Monday, January 05, 2015 9:31:29 PM
Mr. Haight,

Please accept this letter in support of Sam Cotton for the new commissioner of the Department of Fish and
Game. As a longtime sportsman and charter operator, | believe Mr. Cotton has the diverse background
necessary to adequately and fairly address today's issues. Others in my industry share this belief.

Thank you for your time.

Matt Kopec

Whittier Marine Charters

Winter/Mail: PO Box 2693,
Soldotna, AK 99669

Summer: Harbor Loop Drive, Whittier
907.440.9510

www.fishwhittier.com
Find us on Facebook!
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